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Comments: To make this short and to the point I would like to say that as a member of Evergreen Mountain Bike

Alliance I agree with Evergreen's representation of the mountain bikers position.  I could include all the points but

the bottom line is mountain bikers have been there for years, building, maintaining, and riding those trails.  It just

wouldn't be fair to shut them out now.  A designation that allows the use of mountain bikes and powered trail

maintenance tools such as SIA or Backcountry would allow us to continue to help you and not spend our time,

money, and experience fighting to get back, that which in all reality, is already ours.  Please don't allow what has

happened in Idaho and Montana happen here in Washington.  I commend the Forest Service for their hard work

in finding a balanced solution between protecting habitat and natural resources, non-motorized and motorized

recreation access, and opportunities for continued economic vitality and resilience for the surrounding

communities.  Let us help by keeping us there.  Save Time, Save Money.  


